
 

STATE OF TEXAS  )( 

COUNTY OF HARRIS )( 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

  NOTICE TO ALL COUNTY AND MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENTS, 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND ALL WATER WELL OWNERS IN HARRIS 

AND GALVESTON COUNTIES; 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing by the Board of 

Directors of the Harris-Galveston Subsidence District will be held at the District Office, 

1660 West Bay Area Boulevard, Houston, Harris County, Texas at 10:00 a.m. on 

Tuesday, April 26, 2016, for the purpose of considering testimony, evidence, exhibits and 

other information presented by any person concerning the effects of groundwater 

withdrawal on the subsidence of land within the District during the preceding ground-

water withdrawal year.  

 

 

       

Michael J. Turco, General Manager 

 

Harris-Galveston Subsidence District 

1660 West Bay Area Boulevard 

Friendswood, Texas 77546 

281-956-2199 

 

BLIND PERSONS WHO WISH TO HAVE THIS READ TO THEM MAY CALL 

THE DISTRICT OFFICE AT 281-956-2199. 


